Joshua Johnson

Please do NOT adopt this rule!! Supposedly "clean" vehicles actually cause more damage to the
environment than do standard vehicles during their life cycle. This mandate would cause more
damage to our environment, not less. Also, our economy is not ready for a 100% clean vehicle
transition. Our infrastructure can't handle the added load of charging millions of vehicles every day,
and the technology isn't sufficient to meet the transportation requirements for moving goods and
people in this state.

If passed, this rule will be a disaster for the environment and our economy.



